
 

It seems crazy that it is May already, but when we look back at all the 
photos of term one, we realize what a full-on term we had and how 

much we got done in 9 short weeks! Miss Baker’s boys have been BUSY! 
 

We loved all the swimming and then training for triathlon with our bikes 
at school, we had a fantastic trip to Howick Historical Village looking at 
what life was like for people in the past, and of course we have been 

exploring, playing and learning ALL the time! 
 

We are looking forward to seeing what term two brings! 


